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Notice of Cancellation 
Ballot Simplification Committee Meeting on: 

 Thursday August 4, 2022 
 
The Ballot Simplification Committee meeting on Thursday, August 4, 2022 has been 
cancelled. The Initiative Ordinances regarding Ethics Commission Amendments to Gift and 
Ethics Laws and Behested Payments will not be submitted to the voters at the November 8, 
2022 election. Requests for Reconsideration of digests approved Monday, August 1 – 
Wednesday, August 3 will be heard at the Friday, August 5, 2022 meeting.  
The Ballot Simplification Committee will meet on Friday, August 5, 2022 at 9:30am.  
 


